

Master of Science in Cyber Security Dr. Alberto LaCava

August 4, 2022

Goutham Bommu D.No: 39/25-2-32, Rtc Colony, Bramhayya Shed Ysr Kadapa, Andhra Pradesh 516001 India

Dear Goutham.

CONGRATULATIONS! It is a pleasure to inform you that the Graduate Admissions Committee at Saint Peter's University has reviewed your application and has authorized your admission to the Master of Science in Cyber Security program as a provisionally matriculated graduate student for the Spring 2023 Trimester!

Upon receipt of the remainder of your <u>final</u>, <u>official documents (transcripts)</u>, you will be fully admitted to the program. Please contact the Office of Graduate Admission at <u>intadmission@saintpeters.edu</u>, if you have any questions regarding which documents must be submitted.

We are delighted that you have chosen Saint Peter's University and will share in our tradition of excellence, community and service. We trust that the program will provide you with the knowledge and skills needed for a successful professional career, and that the graduate study you are about to undertake will be a stimulating and rewarding experience.

Confirm your intention to enroll for the Spring 2023 by contacting the Office of Graduate Admission via email to intadmission@saintpeters.edu at your earliest convenience. After you have confirmed your intention to enroll, an appointment will be scheduled to discuss course selection and registration for the Spring 2023 Trimester which will begin on February 27.

On behalf of the faculty, staff, and students at Saint Peter's University— Welcome to our community!

Sincerely,

Alberto LaCava

Allerto La Cavo

Director, M.S. in Cyber Security Program